
Fourth Grade All Stars 
Weekly Newsletter Week of Dec.17~21, 2018

Social Studies News
We will continue on with the explaining the Declaration of Independence this

week. A test will be given on Friday, Dec.21. Look for homework to come home 

on Tuesday and Thursday of this week. Please check over your child’s homework

for understanding and completion. If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Thanks for your help!                                                                               ~TWoods

Hello Parents/ Guardians,

Welcome back to our last

week of school before our

Winter Holiday Break, which

begins Dec. 24~ Jan.4. This

week we will also continue

our QBA testing in 

Science(12/17) and Social 

Studies (12/18). Please make

sure your child attends school

and is on time daily this week. 

Thank you for all you do. 

Happy Holidays to you and 

your family!

Science NEWS 

MATH NEWS
Hello Parents!!

It is our last week of school before 

the winter holidays! This week I will be 

working on gathering makeup work 

and reviewing various skills 

(multiplication, division, fractions, place 

value). A Christmas Math Packet will be 

sent home on Thursday. I hope 

everyone has a safe and happy 

holiday!
~Mrs. Cooks

*See Ms. Rodgers for current news in 

Science. 

~4th Grade 

ELA NEWS
We will be working on Unit 3 

Week 4 this week in Reading. 

Please remember to encourage 

your child to read daily over the 

holiday break. Thanks!

~Mrs.Allen


